Hello all, 

We hope this email finds you navigating through our social distancing and quarantine with success. As mentioned in our email last week, we will be moving our entire weekly schedule to virtual classes. 

This email contains important information to help make sure you are set up for the virtual class:

1. Download the app on a device that your child can use for the classes. 

2. Look at the attached weekly schedule for the codes to each class as well as the times. The schedule can also be found on our website under the COVID 19 tab. The password for all classes is ENCORE. 

3. Make sure your child can take class in the best space possible to allow for movement in a safe manner. 

4. Some classes may end 5-10 minutes early due to the way the class has moved through the lesson for the day. With not being able to go across the floor etc, some classes may not fill the entire time. Teachers will make sure to make the most of the time with each class but again may end a few minutes early. 

5. Teachers will have all students muted when taking the class. If a child needs to go to the bathroom or has a questions, they can utilize the chat in the meeting. 

6. Attendance will be taken in each class, please make sure that your account is up to date in order to take the classes. Payment can be made in the parent portal on Compudance. 

We appreciate your continued support of the studio. Although the building is closed, the Encore staff is working more than ever to bring what we provide to you at home during this time. We miss you all and look forward to our time together soon. 

Best, 
Ashley Tabano and Encore Staff
